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February 9, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products end services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, end hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Michael OMalley
12800 w Tanglewood cir
Palos Park, IL 60464
mvomalley57@aol.com
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February 9, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary felief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

charles cody
1327 n. 11th. at.
pekin, Illinois 61554
codiakOl@gmail.com

I of 1 2/19/13 9:07AM
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February 9, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
end businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education end municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering end registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Brent Hanouw
307 Chippewa Dr.
Minooka, IL> 60447
bheynow@aol.com
815—955—8155
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February 9, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Mearly 65 percent of its 850 employees era union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

David Taylor
1030 north main st.
east peoria, il 61611
camarodt1977@yahoo.com
3093637618
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February 11, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, -Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Robert Korelc
24816 5. Potawatomie Trl.
Channahon, Illinois 60410
rkorelc@mwgen .com
815—372—4602
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February 11, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, end will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more then was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Revello
744 Swain Avenue
Elrnhurst, IL 60126
krevello2@yahoo corn
630—290—5901

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:08 AM
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February 11, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

omar garcia
202 valle vista Ct

minooka, il 60447
cheforokka@yahoo.com

2/19/13 9:08 AM
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February 11, 2013

Mr John Therrimult, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering arid registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Edward Tylka
17223 S Pueblo Ct
Lockport, IL 60441
edward.tylka@dignitymemorial . corn

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:09 AM
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February 11, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Adam Tylka
17223 5 pueblo ct
Lockport, Illinois 60441
a.tylka2@gmail.com

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:09 AM
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February 12, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Mearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, end hundreds of union
members in the building end construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
end businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering end registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Bob Ragland
4749 Sir Lancelot
Mepleton, Illinois 61547
rraglend@mwgen com

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:09AM
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February 12, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Rendoiph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Paula Wolff
6204 N. Imperial Dr.
Peoria, IL 61614
pwolff@mwgen .com
309—477—5260

lofi 2/19/139:O9AM



2/1 9/201 ttps:!/owa .mse3 .exchange ms/exchange/support

February 12, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 950 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

William Kelm
531 E. 12th Street
Lockport, IL 60441
wkelm@mwgen . corn
309—477—5416

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:09 AM
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February 12, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pol1ulion control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Bronny Samardzija
12411 Anand Brook Dr.
Orland Park, IL 60467
bronny@gmail . corn

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:09AM
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February 12, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

gary coon
15507 larimore dr.
mackinaw, illinois 61755
gcoon@mwgen .com
309—840—1928

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:10 AM
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February 12, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Robin Coon
15507 Larimore Drive
Mackinaw, Illinois 61755
rcoon@deemack . org
309—359—4341

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:10AM
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February 12, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, end will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Jenne Walters
125 wingfoot drive
Springfield, Il 62704
Jwalters20lO@hotmail .corn
309—696—0119

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:10AM
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February 12, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Sarah Gough
7465 Myrtle St.
Manito, IL 61546
sarah_dunker@yahoo.com

I of 1 2/19/13 9:10AM
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February 12, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket Mo. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Gerard Brodjeski
4522 Harding Road
Kenosha, WI 53142
GBrodjeskiMWGen . corn

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:10AM



2/1 9/201 ttps://owa .mse3 .exchange .ms/exchange/supportpet6r2..

February 12, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Hoard
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket ITo. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket Mo. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Justin Cramer
822 Hayes ave
Racine, WI 53405
justin@ justincramer . corn

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:10AM
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February 13, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generations Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Deer Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company a operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

MARK WANG
120 LAFAYETTE LANE
EAST PEORIA, IL 61611
markhw19@yahoo.com

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:11 AM
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February 13, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Ronald Wright
2856 Allentown Rd.
Pekin, IL 61554
rewright8mwgen . corn
309—477—5452

lofi 2/191139:1IAM
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February 19, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 pErcent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

James Lipka
5323 S. Natoma
Chicago, Illinois 60638
jimmyjamz26@yahoo.com
773—470—8193

Page 1 of 1
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February 13, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket Mo. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Philip Pandolfi
1636w105st
Chicago, IL 60643
ppandolfi@mwgen . corn

lofi 2/19/139:11AM
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February 13, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and servicas. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Diane Brann
1636w105st
Chicago, IL 60643
dpandabrann@sbcglobal.net

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:11 AM
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February 13, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Darren Benassi
3113 Kacy Dr.
Pekin , Il 61554
dbenassi@mwgen.com
309 267 6247

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:12AM



February 19, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help Sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

lori weidemann
214 ash rdg
mason, michigan 48854
taz19as@yahoo.com

Page 1 of 1



2/1 9/201 ttps:IIowa .mse3 .exchange.ms/exchange/supportpt...

February 14, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls,

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Fouts
11002 S Trivoli Rd.
Glasford, Illinois 61533
dwfouts@glastel . net
309—389—5159
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February 14, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Luke Miller
1902 Crimson Drive
Valparaiso, Indiana 46383
lmiller19@hotmail.com
2199219893

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:12AM



2/1 9/201
ttps://owa.rnse3 .exchange

February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therrjault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Herbert Wilkey
305 McNiel St. Box 62
Braceville, Ii. 60407
bronco1993@aol.com
8154055321
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February 19, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — suh as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the arid of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

David Acker
401 East Greemwood Ave.
Waukegan , Illinois 60087
dacker@mwgen.com
8475992248

Page 1 of 1



2/1 9/201 ttps://owa.mse3 exchange ms/exchange!supportpt21...

February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Barb Niedzwiecki
17515 S 65th Ave
Tinley Park, Il 60477
bar26@sbcglobal.net

lofi 2!19/139:13AM
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February 19, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants—such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities end businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the Original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Thomas Lambert
25832 Timber Ridge Drive
Channahon, Illinois 60410
tomarsha@comcast.net
815—467—2034

Page 1 of 1



February 19, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. RandOlph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Donald Kohioff
1203—75th Street
Kenosha, WI 53143
dkohlof f @ gmail . corn

Page 1 of 1
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February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013-2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Justin Miller
2353 Martin Starbuck—S
Ames, Iowa 50012
justimill@gmail.com

Page 1 of 1
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original State emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Kevin Niedzwiecki
17515 S 65th Ave
Tinley Park, Il 60477
kevl5 8 sbcglobal . net

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:14AM



February 18, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants end at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,
and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Danielle Thompson
2352 Martin Starbuck South
Ames, IA 50012
dthompson0 9 @ yahoo. corn

Page 1 oIl
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations(Variance, Docket Mo. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply themwith products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of unionmembers in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such asinstalling new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communitiesand businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by theend of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when currentregulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Rachel Miedzwiecki
17515 S 65th Ave
Tinley Park, IL 60477
piano22@sbcglobal.net

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:15AM
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3210

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

CARLOS JIMENEZ
2392 REFLECTIONS DRIVE
AURORA, IL 60502
CJIMENEZ@MWGEN . CON
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clark
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Streat, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24>.

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations ware adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Gordon Nelli
25638 N. Cherokee Tr.
Channahon, Illinois 60410
gnelli8mwgen.com
815—467—4747

2/19/13 9:15 AM
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 N. Randolph Straet, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering end registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Manuel Marques
377 E. Elk Grove Blvd.
Elk Grove Village , Illinois 60007
mmarques 8 icsecurity .com
773—640—0686
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February 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control regulations
(Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that supply them
with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds of union
members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects in the plants — such as
installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on local communities
and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions targets by the
end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was expected when current
regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

James DiCola
15426 s. pratt Lane
Plainfield, Illinois 60544
the_dicolas@sbcglobal.net

1 of 1 2/19/13 9:16AM
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February 19, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11—500
Chicago, IL 60601—3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13—24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution control
regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses that
supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members,

and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades also work on special projects
in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on local
communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education and municipal
services

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state emissions
targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from 2013—2016 more than was
expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

James Lipka
5323 S. Natoma
Chicago, Illinois 60638
jimmyjamz26@yahoo.com
773—470—8193
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